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A workshop on “Workshop on Learning Management System (LMS) and 

SAMARTH e-Governance” was jointly organized by Internal Quality Assurance Cell (IQAC), 
S.O.S. in Computer Science & IT, & Digital Learning and Online Education Cell of Pt. 
Ravishankar Shukla University, Raipur on 23-25 September 2024 at S.O.S. in Computer Science 
& IT.  

A workshop focused on Learning Management Systems (LMS) and the Samarth e-
Governance initiative was organized for university teachers to enhance their digital teaching skills 
and improve administrative efficiency. The event was inaugurated by the Vice Chancellor, Dr. 
Sachidanand Shukla, who emphasized the importance of integrating technology in education. 

 
In his speech, the Vice Chancellor underscored how digital platforms, like LMS, are 

transforming traditional teaching methods, making learning more accessible and engaging for 
students. He encouraged all faculty members to actively participate in the workshop, as the 
knowledge gained would be vital in adapting to modern educational demands. He also expressed 
a vision for a digitally adept teaching faculty, capable of utilizing new tools to enhance the overall 
educational experience. 
 
The workshop was conducted by Dr. V.K. Patle, who provided hands-on training on the LMS, 
covering features such as course creation, student assessment, and data analytics. Dr. Patle 
emphasized the importance of leveraging these tools to enhance student engagement and track 
academic performance. 
 
The workshop concluded with a question-and-answer segment, allowing participants to clarify 
doubts and share insights. 
 

At the conclusion of the workshop, Dr. Arti Parganiha, Director, IQAC Cell, expressed her 
gratitude to all participants for their enthusiastic engagement and contribution to the discussions. 
She also thanked the Vice Chancellor for his support in organizing the workshop and 
acknowledged the hard work of the organizing committee. 

 

The workshop was a significant step towards equipping university faculty with the necessary 
skills to navigate the evolving landscape of education through technology. The knowledge gained 
will undoubtedly contribute to enhancing the teaching-learning process at the university. 

 
The Vice Chancellor's vision for a technologically advanced educational environment, combined 
with Dr. Patle's expertise, made this workshop a significant step towards achieving the university's 
goals. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


